
 

Agenda #3-Remembering Christine Arseneault
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Dear BATF Members:

It is with deep sadness that we share the news of the passing of Christine Arseneault,
who died unexpectedly on Saturday, April 12, 2025. At the next BART Accessibility
Task Force meeting, we will have an agenda item where committee members will have
the opportunity to honor her, as well as her contributions to the BATF.

She was nominated to be a member of the BATF in March 2024 and appointed to the
BATF by the BART Board in April of 2024. She quickly began to contribute to the
committee, including being elected chairperson in September 2024.
She was a graduate of University of Ottawa and had served as a Senior Project Manager
at IBM since 2007.

Christine had also been an advocate for the Muscular Dystrophy Association since 2017,
where she raised awareness, educated the community, and elected officials about
employment, therapies, transportation, and empowered independence for people living
with neuromuscular disease.

Please join us in remembering Christine and offering your support to her family, friends
and loved ones.

Bob Franklin
Director, Customer Access and Accessibility


